
Back	to	School	FAQs	–	2016-17	
(See	the	“Upcoming	Important	Dates”	link	for	even	more	information)	

	 	
1. When	can	I	register	my	returning	student?	Online	registration	for	

returning	students,	including	incoming	freshmen	that	are	moving	up	from	
Geneseo	Middle	School,	will	open	in	Skyward	Family	Access	on	July	11th.		

	
2. We	are	new	to	the	District.	When	can	I	register	my	student(s)?		New	

student	registration	for	all	grade	levels	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	August	9th	
from	2:00	–	7:00	p.m.	at	Geneseo	Middle	School.	Refer	to	the	District	website	
“Registration”	Quick	Link	starting	in	July	for	more	information.	

	
3. Does	GHS	have	a	freshman	orientation?	Yes!	Our	freshman	orientation	

will	be	Monday,	August	15	from	8:00-11:30	a.m.	in	the	high	school	main	gym.	
All	incoming	freshmen	are	invited,	and	almost	everyone	attends	this	annual	
free	event.	

	
4. When	can	I	see	my	student’s	class	schedule	for	the	2016/2017	school	

year?	On	or	after	August	8th.	
	

5. If	I	want	to	try	to	change	my	schedule	as	it	is	listed,	what	do	I	do?	Please	
email	your	guidance	counselor.	Due	to	class	sizes	and	availability,	changes	
will	be	limited.	

	
6. What	supplies	will	my	child	need	for	HS?	Please	see	the	message	under	

Classroom	Happenings	in	our	June/July	newsletter,	located	here.	
	

7. When	is	the	first	day	of	student	attendance?	Thursday,	August	18th.	This	is	
a	2:00	dismissal	day.	The	second	day	of	school	is	also	a	2:00	dismissal	day.	

	
8. When	do	fall	sport	practices	begin?	Football	begins	on	August	8th,	and	all	

other	fall	sports	practices	begin	on	August	10th.	
	

9. When	will	2015/16	yearbooks	be	in?	You	may	pick	them	up	at	Open	
House	night	from	5:00	–	7:00	p.m.	on	August	17th.	

	
10. When	can	I	put	stuff	in	my	HS	locker?	Open	House	night,	August	17th.	

	
11. Where	can	I	get	a	copy	of	the	school	calendar,	or	view	one?	Refer	to	the	

District	website	under	the	“Calendars”	link	in	the	green	bar	on	the	top	of	the	
page	here.	

	
12. 	When	can	I	buy	a	Geneseo	Green	Machine	football	t-shirt?	Watch	this	

website	for	more	information	as	summer	progresses	about	the	annual	junior	
class	t-shirt	sale.	


